WHEN IT COMES TO YOUR CHILDREN AND LOVED ONES. ..

YOU CAN’T BE TOO SAFE

San Juan Plaza Shopping Centers,
San Juan County Communities of Care,
San Juan Safe Communities Initiative,

Farmington Police Department, and
San Juan County Sheriff’s Office

WILL HOST A

CHILD SAFETY DAY

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 18™
(10:00 am to 2:00 pm)

With the
CHILD IDENTIFICATION INFORMATION CARD

you can immediately provide relevant, up-to-date
information about your child or loved one such as

= NAME - ADDRESS
= PHONE NUMBER - PHOTOGRAPH
= FINGER PRINTS - DNA SAMPLE

= MEDICAL / DENTAL INFORMATION
= PARENT / FAMILY CONTACT INFORMATION

Bring your children and loved ones to San Juan North Shopping Center
(next to Hobby Lobby), to receive your CHILD IDENTIFICATION CARD.
Farmington Police and San Juan County Sheriff personnel will be on hand to assist with
fingerprinting.



